
 

 

Subject:    Old Shiloh Bridge Replacement – Road Closure and Investigations  

 

To:    Mayor and Council 

 

From:    Michael Vos, Director Operations & Infrastructure 

 

Date:     October 9, 2024 

 

Briefing: 

 

The Old Shiloh Bridge Replacement project involves replacing the existing single-lane concrete arch bridge with a new 

two-lane structure. The field investigations will support the preliminary design phase of the project. The Town’s 

engineering consultant will be conducting field investigations from October to December 2024. These field investigations 

include environmental surveys, legal and topographic surveys, and soils investigations. The construction of the new 

bridge is expected to occur in late 2025. 

 

To complete the soils investigations, boreholes must be drilled close to the existing bridge. In order to provide a safe 

working area for the drill rig and workers, the road must be closed for 2-3 days. Advanced signage will be posted to 

confirm the exact dates of the closure. Emergency vehicle access will be maintained. Relevant stakeholders such as 

school boards, emergency services, and waste pick up will be notified in advance.  

 

The Town’s dedicated webpage georgina.ca/OldShilohBridge will be updated to reflect this new phase of the project 

and at key points in the project.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attachment 1: Letter to Residents 

 

 


